
From: Kurt Daims <kurtdaims@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 9:07 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: energy efficiency 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear Commissioners. 
It is regrettable that the PUC has not acted on this common-sense plan for so many months. Rogue bureaucracies 

of other municipalities show this form of denial.  One town in Vermont is acting the same way.   On one hand the 

selectboard says it wants actionable proposals, and when it has one it sits on it and plays pencil-hockey 

for almost three years.  A certain climate resolution, was approved by their lower council in March 2018, 
and by the selectboard in July 2019.  It is simple and actionable:  simple; "purchase all the town 

buildings’ electricity from renewable sources such as Cow Power"; actionable: it needed only a phone call 

to implement it. Yet nothing has been done for eighteen more months. You have a similar situation.  Of 
course you act collectively with discretion, but with such long delay the commission seems in contempt of 

statute and may be subject to a writ of mandamus to take a final, and maybe embarrassing, vote.  
 
Urgently, 
 
(Kurt Daims)) 
 
 
--  
(signed) Kurt  
P.S.: Have you called a stranger  
with the sole purpose of discussing  
the difficult situation we're all in?   
( I ask all the time .) 
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